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Discipleship Training Classes 

Our Spring classes will begin Sunday, March 1st at 6:00 

PM.  Tom Stanley will be teaching a class concerning 

Biblical Prophecy, we will offer the Ray Vander Laan 

video series, That the World May Know and Karen 

Coppenger will lead “Traveling Light – Take Only What 

You Need”, a four-week study based on devotional 

thoughts by David Jeremiah. Her study will focus on the 

question of have we burdened ourselves with so much 

“stuff” that our availability to God is limited.  Please plan 

to attend one of the classes. 

 

Come Feel the Love! 

Please make plans to attend the Children’s 
Choir Program about the LOVE MONTH!  
The Children will be performing at the beginning 
of the 633 Worship Service this Wednesday 
Night, February 19th.  

 
 
 CHURCH MEETINGCHURCH MEETINGCHURCH MEETINGCHURCH MEETINGSSSS 

Keep in Touch Wed. Feb.19th    11:00 AM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Feb. 23rd   4:30 PM 

Discipleship Classes Sun. Mar. 1st  6:00 PM 

Men’s Breakfast 

Trustees’ Meeting 

Sat. Mar. 7th  

Mon. Mar. 9th   

8:00 AM 

6:00 PM 

Business Meeting Sun.  Mar. 15th   6:00 PM 

Deacons’ Meeting Mon. Mar. 22nd     4:30 PM 

♫♬Special Music ♬♫ 
 

2nd Service .................................................................. Choir 

“Healer of My Heart” 

Homebound Member of the Week 
February 23-29      Irene Gamble 

 



National Day of PrayerNational Day of PrayerNational Day of PrayerNational Day of Prayer    

May 7th is the National Day of Prayer. Sign up to pray on 

the sheets in the church hallway.    

 

WMU March Mission Action 

Chilhowee Baptist Center is preparing for their annual 

Spring event, “The Resurrection Celebration”.  Last year 

over 200 families received a tote filled with cleaning 

supplies and toiletry items as a symbol of how Christ has 

cleansed us from our sins.  The information concerning 

this year’s event will be distributed through the Sunday 

School classes.  Information will also be available on the 

table located beside the Sunday School office.  Collection 

will run through Sunday, March 15th.  The list follows: 

 10 gal/40qt plastic tote box 

 2 new bath towels (Nice, good quality  

and matching color) 

 2 new wash cloths (Nice, good quality  

and matching color) 

 1 shampoo, 16 oz. minimum 

 3 pack of bar soap  

 1 tube toothpaste 6oz. minimum  

 2 toothbrushes (adult) 

 1 Laundry Detergent, 32-50 loads 

 1 Dish Detergent 25oz. 

 4 pack (double roll) toilet paper 

 1 All Purpose Spray Cleaner 32 oz. 

You may purchase these items at a lower price at the 

Dollar Tree or the Dollar General Store.  Please mark 

through all bar codes. 

Keep in Touch Meeting 

Our guests for the February 19th gathering of Keep In 

Touch (KIT) are some home schooled children from 

Pleasant grove singing for us.  We will also be treated to 

music from Greg Wilson and Les Burnette.  We will begin 

at 11:00 a.m. in the church fellowship hall for our 

program, to be followed by lunch at 12:00 noon. Our meal 

will be Italian selections prepared by the men to honor the 

ladies for Valentine’s Day. Plan now to attend. 

BUSINESS MEETING 
Pleasant Grove Baptist Church met in regular business 

meeting with Rev. Greg Long presiding.   Minutes of 

previous meeting were read and approved.  Organization 

and department reports were given.  Finance report for 

January was presented.  The Sunday School average 

attendance for January was 181, average contacts were 

242.  Greg Long reported on Discipleship 

Training.   Classes will begin March 1st.    A class will be 

showing the DVDs in the series “That The World May 

Know”.  Tom Stanley and Karen Coppenger will be 

teaching a class. Diann Ringer reported for the 

WMU.    Collection of Resurrection baskets has begun and 

will continue to March 15th.      Stanley Janeway reported 

for the Trustees.  April 18th will be a cleanup day for the 

church.  Greg Long reported for the Homebound 

Ministry.  The first rotation for 2020 has begun. Thank 

you for sending cards.  Homebound list can be found in 

the foyer and in SS classes.  David Bullen reported for the 

Deacons.  There will be a sign-up sheet in the foyer for the 

National Day of Prayer for anyone that would like to 

commit to praying. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:  None 

 

Marty Mueller motioned to adjourn.  All in favor. 

 

Greg Long, Moderator 

 

Lisa Hill, Church Clerk 

 

VBS Training Clinic 
The Chilhowee Baptist Association will be holding a VBS 

Training Clinic this year on March 24th.  The Clinic will 

begin at 6:00 PM at Oak Street Baptist Church (behind 

Verizon Wireless) 2218 Oakdale St., Maryville, TN 37801.  

This year’s theme is “Concrete and Cranes”.   PGBC 

Vacation Bible School will be held Sunday, June 28th 

through Thursday, July 2nd. 



 


